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To Live, To Love, To Learn  

Sports Day 

A fantastic Sports Day and the sun even shone! Well done to everyone for a great 
afternoon and congratulations to Pendennis for winning overall. The score was very 
close throughout the afternoon but it was the water measuring station which won it 
for Pendennis. Lovely to see the children supporting each other and showing some 
great sportsmanship throughout. Full report and more photographs to follow next 

week.   

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Halliday and her husband Rob who are expecting their    
second baby. Mrs Halliday is aiming to start her maternity leave after the October 
half term and Miss Johnston is looking forward to teaching Harlyn class full time.  



Attendance 
 
Daymer    90.28% 
 
Polzeath   97.53% 
 
Holywell   95.40% 
 
Harlyn      98.41% 
 
 
Well done Harlyn 
class for this week’s  
highest attendance! 

 28-06-19 Non-school uniform day   
01-07-19 Pensilva v Fourlanesend 
03-07-19 KS2 Area Sports at Liskeard School 
05-07-19 Whole school trip to see The Fantastic 
Mr Fox at STERTS 
19-07-19 Drumming assembly at 10.45am 
22-07-19 Year 6 Woodland trip 
23-07-19 Year 6 leavers assembly 
23-07-19 Last day of school 

24-07-19 INSET day. School closed  
25-07-19 INSET day. School closed  
04-09-19 INSET day. School closed 
05-09-19 Autumn term starts 
21-10-19—25-10-19 Half term 
18-10-19 Last day of term 
28-10-19 All children return to school 
20-12-19 Last day of term 
 

Whole school Attendance 
95.40% 
 
Authorised Absences        
4.04% 
 
Unauthorised Absences     
0.56% 
 
Lates                                
1.68%               

Reading Challenge 
 
 
Daymer  54% 
Polzeath 38% 
Holywell 60% 
Harlyn    26% 
 
Well done to   
Holywell class.   

Online Safety 
 
Roblox Parental Controls 
 
With the summer holiday approaching, many children will be looking forward to some time 
playing games on their computers and consoles - ideally as a shared family activity! 
 
Roblox continues to be one of the most popular games amongst our children. As with all 
games - particularly those which are played online - there are risks for parents to be aware 
of and steps you can take to support your children in playing safely. The best way to keep 
your child safe is to ensure they are always supervised when they play. In addition, parents 
can apply controls to the game  to limit certain features. An excellent guide to Roblox      
Parental Controls can be downloaded from Internet Matters by following this link: 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/entertainment-search-engines/roblox/ 


